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The seventh Operation Coordination Unit Meeting was held on 08.07.2020

through video conference due to COVID-19 related measures. Technical

Specification preparation process for Key Experts, recent developments on the

Contaminated Sites Information System and Helpdesk studies were discussed

during this meeting. The report on CSIS and Helpdesk was prepared by the

Software Developer and shared with the Beneficiary, Ministry of Environment

and Urbanisation, General Directorate of Environmental Management.
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Technical Assistance Team started to meet with the public institutions to identify two pilot sites for

remediation studies to be operated within the scope of the project. TAT continues the researches on

potential sites and visits public institutions in their premises to inform about the project. Following the

identification of the sites contaminated with persistent organic pollutants, technical specifications for

these sites will be finalized by the PRAG/FIDIC Expert. Pilot remediation works are planned to be

started by the end of September 2020 and will be a reference to the future remediation works in the

country and create public awareness on Persistent Organic Pollutants.

PRAG/FIDIC Expert who will work on the preparation

of the Technical Specifications for the works to be

operated on the pilot sites, started his duty as of July

2020. The details on Technical Specification preparation

were discussed during this meeting organized with the

Contracting Authority, Ministry of Environment and

Urbanisation, General Directorate of European Union

and Foreign Relations.

Training Needs Assessment Survey was sent to provincial directorates of the Ministry of Environment

and Urbanisation. Training Needs Assessment Report is planned to be finalized in August 2020

according to the responses received from the participants.

The Meeting on Preparation of Technical

Specifications was held on 29.07.2020.
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Regarding the developments on the identification of pilot sites, a meeting was held with the General

Directorate of Environmental Management at the premises of the Ministry on 13.07.2020.


